OFFICIAL’S REPORT HOUSE OF DELEGATES
MAY 11, 2013
     We will be having a referee’s class on May 24th.  Ed Miller and Frank Rivera will be running the class and we have six candidates attending.  Once they take their tests they will be ready to apprentice this summer.

      Eric Schott and I ran a starter class May 4th at Berkeley Aquatic.  We had 10 candidates; they will be taking their tests and starting their apprenticeships soon. We are going to schedule another starter class sometime in June and we have several people who have expressed interest.

     I will be attending the official’s meeting scheduled for May 17th in Orlando. I hope to get more information on the new official position and the Official’s Tracking System. We will be running a class for the new official’s position on May 9th.  I have about 15 people signed up and hopefully they will all take the tests and become certified.

    We are still in need of a few Meet Referees for this summer. Hopefully that will be taken care of in the next few weeks.

Respectfully Submitted,

Judy Sharkey
